
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 3/26/2014 9:32:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Carmel Update: Open House & Mtg w/ Police Chief 

Thanks very much, Laura. Please keep us posted. 
Terrie 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" 
Date:03/26/2014 9:27 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Tyrrell, Denise" /'Prosper, Terrie D." 
Cc: "Cherry, Brian K" /'Malashenko, Elizaveta I." 
Subject: FW: Carmel Update: Open House & Mtg w/ Police Chief 

Denise and Terrie ~ 
Just wanted to share this brief report about this afternoon's open house in Carmel. There is extensive ongoing 
communication and that seems to be helping the community gain confidence. The Carmel Police Chief continues 
to take the lead for the city and is highly engaged; there is positive progress. 

Upcoming City Council meeting is next week, on April 1, and we will provide another update then. 
Regards, 
Laura 

Original Message-
From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 6:24 PM 
To: Knapp, Kevin 
Subject: Carmel Update: Open House & Mtg w/ Police Chief 

We held a Community Open House at Carmel City Hall today. 

Over 30 interested residents attended. Most residents had complimentary feedback on our incident response and 
community outreach. 

3 elected officials attended, including the Mayor, Vice Mayor, and a Councilmember. 

Media was present and indicated that we would be featured on the evening news. 

Ross Leverett, Redacted also met with the Police Chief and staff to present remaining work 
and our safety protocols. We agreed to submit a written Scope of Work as well as revisions to our permits (to 
include sewer inspections). The team is working on this documentation for submittal this week. 

Next, we will present an update to City Council on April 1. 
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-Dawn & Ross 

Redacted 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanY/privacy/customer/ 
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